Community Development
through
Regional Cooperation

March 16, 2016

NOTICE CHANGE OF DATE:

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE:

Personnel committee was going to meet on MARCH 22, 2016 at Two
Rivers Regional Council of Public Officials office in Quincy IL at 6PM in
the upstairs conference room. DATE HAS BEEN CHANGED TO
WEDNESDAY MARCH 23, 2016, SAME TIME AND PLACE.

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND.

Mike McLaughlin

217 224 8171 ext 105 or m14.mclaughlin@trrcopo.org

TWO RIVERS REGIONAL COUNCIL OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS

P.O. Box 827 + Quincy, lllinois 62306-0827
(217) 224-8171 » Fax (217) 224-9145



Community Development
through
Regional Cooperation

MARCH 14, 2016
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE:

Personnel committee will meet on MARCH 22, 2016 at Two Rivers
Regional Council of Public Officials office in Quincy IL at 6PM in the
upstairs conference room.

Any questions please contact Mike McLaughlin, Executive Director.

217 224 8171 ext 105 or m14.mclaughlin@trrcopo.org

TWO RIVERS REGIONAL COUNCIL OF PUBLIC OFFICIALS

" P.O. Box 827 « Quincy, lliinois 62306-0827
(217) 224-8171 » Fax (217) 224-9145



